
From: Karen S <keschultheis@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 4:42 PM 
To: Dana McCarthy <dmccarthy@longgroveil.gov> 
Subject: Traffic calming 
 

If the speed table suggested for traffic calming is an effective way to slow or 
eliminate cut through traffic, my husband and I are not opposed to it. We appreciate 
the safety concerns expressed by our neighbors.. 
 

Karen and Robert Schultheis 

1492 Schaeffer Road 
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